
MERRY   

We would like to wish each of our 

family, friends and supporting churches 

a very Merry Christmas filled with 

many blessings as we remember the 

incarnation of our Lord and Savior, 

Jesus Christ! Our prayer is that many 

of you will be able to enjoy this special 

time close to friends and family. 

A SPECIAL THANKSGIVING! 

Many of you may already 

know, but for those who have 

not heard, our good friend 

and fellow missionary David 

“Dave” Christenson passed 

away unexpectedly on 

Thanksgiving morning. Dave 

and Pat, have faithfully 

served in Mexico as church-

planting missionary for the last 35 years. 

We are very THANKFUL for the life and ministry of 

our dear brother who is now in the presence of our Lord! 

Please pray for Pat and their children during this very 

difficult holiday season. 

EVANGELISTIC OUTREACH 

God placed on the heart of Bro. Roberto 

Hernández, one of our church members, 

the desire to help several newer struggling 

churches with an Evangelistic Outreach 

Ministry. Roberto, along with several other  
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members of 

our church 

have been 

traveling 

early on 

Saturday 

to go help 

with door-to-door soul-winning in these 

different rural areas of Guatemala. In 

Retalhuleu, where one of our supported 

missionaries is starting a work, the men spent 

 about 10 hours witnessing 

the Gospel to the people of 

this very hardened and 

resistant town. Praise the 

Lord for the 9 souls that 

trusted Christ that day! 
This weekend they are in a town called Colomba with 

another national missionary. Yesterday they won 12 

people to Christ! Praise the Lord for this harvest of souls! 

FIRST “INSTEP” GRADUATIONS 

Yesterday, December 13th, we celebrated the graduation of 

our first INSTEP graduates. I had the privilege of 

conferring a Bachelor of Theology degree from Louisiana 

Baptist University 

on seven pastors 

and leaders who 

have worked hard 

to complete their 

fourth year of 

studies. Please join 

us in praise to our Lord for their hard work and for the 

ministries in which they are already involved! 
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